
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCSO to hold pedestrian and bicycle safety operation 
  
Seminole Co. Fla., (April 24, 2019) - The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) Traffic Safety Unit will be conducting a pedestrian 
and bicycle safety operation on May 2, 2019.  The operation will focus on crosswalks, equipment, and changing the behavior of 
pedestrians, bicyclists, and motorist through education and enforcement to reduce crashes, injuries, and deaths. The operation will 
take place at the most traveled crosswalks in the county with an emphasis on International Parkway in Lake Mary and the S.R. 436 
corridor.  
 
While the goal is to increase driver awareness regarding the importance of yielding to people in crosswalks, the mission is also to 
save lives by educating pedestrians and bicyclists on the law and their role in reducing collisions. 
 
For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannady@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
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